
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 17, 2001 
 
 
 
Shelby R. and Katie R. 
85 Deer Run 
Avon, Connecticut 06001 
 
Dear Shelby and Katie, 
 
 Thank you for writing the Mississippi Governor’s Office.  
I am happy to provide you with information about the State of 
Mississippi and a few tokens from our state. 
 

I have enclosed a booklet that I hope will be useful in your 
study of our state.  You may find more information by visiting 
Mississippi’s official website at www.state.ms.us.    I have also 
included a map of Mississippi, the Governor’s photo, a 
Mississippi lapel pin, a pencil and a postcard from Mississippi. 
 
 Please allow me to thank you for your devotion to 
Mississippi’s history.  Our state is rich in its heritage and will 
provide you with many interesting and useful facts.   
 

If I may ever be of assistance in the future, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

 
   Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
   RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/kfg 


